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NFMA Responds to SR-MSRB-2019-13.

On Friday, December 13, the NFMA issued its response to the SEC Notice of Filing of a Proposed
Rule Change to Amend the Information Facility of the MSRB’s Electronic Municipal Market Access
(EMMA®) System. Comments are due by December 18.

To read the NFMA's letter, click here.

Copyright © 2025 Bond Case Briefs | bondcasebriefs.com


https://bondcasebriefs.com
https://bondcasebriefs.com/2019/12/17/regulatory/nfma-responds-to-sr-msrb-2019-13/
https://www.nfma.org/assets/documents/position.stmt/nfmaLetterSECdec2019.pdf

